
Gadget centre 497 High rd Wembley  

Hello we at the gadget shop have no issues with this business and no complaints about this business. 

We have never heard anything bad about this business only positive talk from locals. The owners are 

also very friendly and have introduced themselves from when they opened a few years ago.  

We have never witnessed any crime or anti social behaviour. There are a number of venues within 

this vicinity hence it saddens us to hear that this one solely seems to be getting the blame for late 

night noise and nuisance when other venues close later in this area. I feel that there might be some 

other reasons behind this why all these things are being attributed to them. I have seen on a couple 

of occasions with my own eyes the borough camera outside us directly facing and fixated on the 

entrance of the venue and there is nothing going on and the camera stays there not even being 

concerned with anything else that is going on on Wembley high road. I feel this is not right and also 

makes me feel something personal maybe behind this also. 

Your Sincerely on behalf of the gadget centre  

  

 




